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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 2:50 PM
To: 'Liz Van Duyne'; 'jlcraw1@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Electrical Supplier for Indian River Shores, FL

Good afternoon Mr. Crawford,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Liz Van Duyne [mailto:lizvanduyne@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 2:44 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of 
Commissioner Patronis; Records Clerk 
Cc: negron.joe.web@fla.senate.gov; richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov; rick.scott@eog.myflorida.com; Jim Crawford
Subject: Electrical Supplier for Indian River Shores, FL 
 
September 9, 2016 

  

Dear PSC Commissioners, 

            I am writing you as a member of the PSC to urge the Commission to vote for the transfer of 
electric power from Vero Beach Utilities to FPL at the termination of the Indian River Shore’s contract with 
Vero Beach.  For years, we, like many IRS residents, have paid a 30 % premium for the electrical services 
compared to what FPL charges other IRS residents.  The city of Vero Beach has unduly benefitted from this 
arrangement which is totally unfair and probably unconstitutional.  FPL is much more efficient and we 
captives of Vero Beach Utilities deserve this change. 

Thanking you in advance,             

James L. Crawford 

211 Shady Oak Lane 

Indian River Shores, FL 32963 

jlcraw1@gmail.com 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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